
We all know too well how starting a new school year can be a stressful time for 
the entire family, but we are here to help you!

The teachers and staff of Hayfield Elementary are here to help you make  your 
child ’s transition to kindergarten successful.  As the school ’s Parent Liaison, I 
am here to make the transition, a smooth and rewarding one for you. 

As Hayfield Elementary Parent Liaison, I will work with you to establish and 
build a successful relationship. I will connect you with the appropriate people 
within the school or community who can help you meet your child’s needs in 
order to make it a successful year. 

At Hayfield Elementary, we always welcome and encourage our parents’ 
involvement and interest.

I am looking forward to meeting and assisting you and your child during the 
2020-2021 school year. 

When and how to contact me?

Florence Newsome
Tuesday & Thursday from 8:30 a.m. - 12:30 p.m.

Telephone # 703-924-4553

E-Mail: FNewsome@fcps.edu 

PARENT LIAISON RESOURCES
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https://www.fcps.edu/resources/family-engagement/family-engagement-resources
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